Steven Seee

From: Tara Fernandes <tarafer@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 8:20 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M;
policastrogroup@gmail.com

Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

Good morning,

I am writing in support of Bill H-5351. If this Bill is not passed, it would be detrimental to both family and
friends. My family would lose our both our preferred provider and preferred facility that we have spent many

years in the care of.
Thank you for your consideration.

Tara Weber



